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Beloved IPM family, 		  August 2025
 
We thank God for you who faithfully serve the Lord and are a great support to our ministry.  Thank 
you for your prayers and financial support.

By God’s grace, we are in very good health and are moving further in our efforts to preach the 
gospel to people outside of Cochabamba.  These people have a great need for Jesus and have 
limited resources.

As a family, we face more challenges in serving God. My daughter, Salem, finished her summer 
program distributing tracts and preaching to Jews in Chicago. She is now returning to California 
to begin her classes.

Children’s Sunday School
The teachers received training so they are better prepared to serve the Lord. The children 
continue to learn and are challenged to follow Jesus. We have a good number of teachers, which 
makes it easier for them to rotate and participate in Sunday meetings.

OANSA Children’s Ministry
In this ministry, the brothers and sisters are very motivated to reach the children.  One of the 
sisters involved in the children’s ministry, who lives far away, began bringing children from her 
neighborhood so they could know Jesus and learn of His love. We are very happy to see the 
hand of God working both in the children and the teachers.

Youth Ministry
With the young people, we are now learning topics of Christian living, so they may have 
knowledge of how to please the Lord and live lives that give Him glory.

Women’s Ministry
The sisters continue to learn from the Old Testament how God reveals Himself to humanity. They 
are greatly challenged in their knowledge of the Bible.

Marriage Ministry
In marriage meetings, we are teaching how to resolve conflicts and emerge victorious in 
submission to the Lord. We have a new couple who are attending church with great enthusiasm.

Anocaraire Church Ministry
The church in Anocaraire is very motivated to serve God. They held a camp for teenagers and 
another for children, which greatly encouraged the faithful. We pray that the two young men 
preparing for theological studies can serve in the church full-time.

Missions
Our missionary, Silvia, continues with the ministry of bringing the gospel to people in jungle 
communities. This time was difficult because gasoline is very scarce in our country, and they 



couldn’t get fuel for the canoe’s motor. Thank God they were finally able to get enough gasoline 
to reach some places and deliver clothes, food, and the gospel.

Missionary Elizabeth is serving in Oromomo. There are no doctors there, and one of the men 
there fractured his foot and had to be taken out by plane for treatment. He is better now. 
Elizabeth continues serving with children and women in this community.

Omereque Project
The Jaimes family had to come to Cochabamba due to health issues for their son, Timoteo. 
He was hospitalized for a week, and then their other son also fell ill. They went through a very 
difficult time, but God strengthened them through the love of their brothers and sisters, and now 
they are preparing to return home.

We are receiving training to preach the gospel to people in universities, schools, and 
neighborhoods, and we had an outing with children from an orphanage.

Prayer Requests:
1.	 Wisdom for the new challenge we face as a family
2.	 For the spiritual growth of Logos churches
3.	 For Salem’s studies
4.	 For our country, in this time of elections
5.	 For the commitment of the church leadership
6.	 For our ministries in the schools in Omereque and Anocaraire, so that more children 

may come to know the Lord
7.	 That God may open doors for us to evangelize

“ But none of these things move me, neither count I my life dear 
unto myself, so that I might finish my course with joy, and the 
ministry, which I have received of the Lord Jesus, to testify the 
gospel of the grace of God.” Acts 20:24

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Jordan Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Jordan prayer letter” on the subject line.
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